
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

31sth October 2017 

 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

We are very pleased to announce that the children will have the opportunity to watch a Theatre 

Group performance during the school day on Thursday 16th November. The play is called ‘Just 

Joshing’ and covers issues surrounding bullying. This fits into our PSHE curriculum and national Anti-

bullying Week (13-17th November).  

As always we appreciate your help and support when providing your child with extra-curricular 

activities and kindly ask for a voluntary donation of £2 towards the cost. Without your continued 

support, access to such activities would become very difficult.  Please send the £2 in a named 

envelope to your child’s class teacher as soon as possible. 

Many thanks for your assistance 

Mrs A Brown 

 

 

 

PSHE Coordinator  


